
Thursday, September 7 
 

 Attention ALL EHS Staff:  You should have received a green not yet seen list.  If you have not 
turned this already, please turn it in to the attendance window now. 

 Students:  Please make sure you follow the schedule that you received in your first period class 
on the first day of school.  If you have requested a schedule change, you will be notified when 
that has happened or if it is not going to happen. Please be patient.   

 Staff: If a student is not on your attendance sheet and does not have a new schedule with a 
counselor signature on it please have the student go to the class they are supposed to be in. 

 Need a safe place to store your backpack and books during the day?  You can check out a locker 
today or tomorrow during both lunches outside the Main Office. 

 PE credit waivers, for fall sports, are due Monday, September 11th.  Waiver packets are 

available in the the Main Office. 

 Hey, freshmen! Want to meet more people, get involved, have a voice, and make the most of 
your high school experience? Then RUN FOR OFFICE! It’s a wide-open race because everyone is 
new to Everett High, so this year is your year to throw your hat in the ring. Pick up an election 
packet outside the Treasurer’s Office today.    

 If you would like to be a part of a life-changing DECA Chapter this year and you have already 
taken or are currently enrolled in DECA I (Business and Marketing), come by Mrs. McCormick’s 
room in B-315 to pick up an application. This is your chance to take advantage of DECA’s 
#LIMITLESS opportunities! 

 Hello, from the library!  We are looking forward to hearing about what you read over the 
summer!  If you have not completed your summer reading assignment, it’s not too late! Stop by 
the library and we can set you up! 

 Have you heard? Next summer, Mrs. Smith is taking students from EHS to ICELAND! If you're 
interested and want more information, come to S202 and pick up a travel information packet. 
Also, be listening to the announcements for information on the up-coming parent information 
meeting. Get ready for a trip of a lifetime! 

 The Career Center has moved locations! Now in the A building, room A107, across from the 
Counseling Office. Stop by for a visit. 

 Auditions for our fall production of Calvin Berger are next Thursday, September 14th! Calvin 
Berger follows four relatable teens as they experience first loves, hilariously awkward 
insecurities, and the challenges of high school. Sign up for an audition spot and grab an audition 
packet on the big black entrance doors of the Little Theatre. See you there! 

 Girls, The Sky’s the Limit! Everett Community College is hosting Girls in Aviation Day on 
Saturday Sept 23 and has reserved spots for four Everett High Girls to attend. Visit the Career 
Center in A107 by Friday to sign up. 
 

Today in Sports: 

 Volleyball vs. Woodinville at 7:00 in the Gym 

 Girls Soccer vs. Cascade at 7:00 at Lincoln Field 

 Boys Tennis at Mountlake Terrace at 3:30 


